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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC OF TIMOR-LESTE
TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA

Universal Period Review
Honduras
5 November 2020

Madame President,
Timor-Leste welcomes the esteemed delegation of Honduras to this session and wishes to make the following recommendations:
- That Honduras renews the mandate of the Mission to Support the Fight against Corruption and Impunity,
- That Honduras takes further steps towards eliminating discrimination based on sexual orientation and gender identity.
Madame President,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Despises having areas of improvement, Timor-Leste notes with appreciation the efforts made by the Government of Honduras to strengthen the enjoyment of human rights in its territory. As an example of this, we highlight the creation of the Ministry of Human Rights, the adoption of the Public Policy against Racism and Racial Discrimination, as well as, the strengthening of the Office of the Special Prosecutor for Femicide.
To conclude, Timor-Leste wishes Honduras a successful review. 
I thank you, Madame President.
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